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Children’s Day 

Prelude                         Candy Unrau 

 Sarah King              Ode to Joy Recorder 
 Elise Neufeld          Amazing Grace Piano 
 Evie King                No Impossible With You Dance 
 Layla Neufeld         The B-I-B-L-E Piano 
 Joy King                 Set Your Minds Singing 

Welcome                       Pastor Derek  
Call to Worship  

 We praise you, God 
 In the sanctuary and under the stars; 
 For your greatness and for your goodness; 
 With loud hymns and quiet prayers; 
 With helping hands and dancing feet: 
 With all our breath and all creation 
 We praise you, God. Amen. 

Singing – #120 For the Beauty of the Earth       
2 & 3 Year Old Class  – Johnny Appleseed and 1 Chronicles 16:34 
Pre-K & Kindergarten - Hippo Song and Skit: “God’s Creatures” with Psalm 19:1 
1st/2nd Grade Class - Puppet Show on Psalm 104 
Singing - If I Were a Butterfly - Kids Sing 
3rd/4th Grade Class - Drama: “The Creation: In the Beginning” 
5th-7th Grade Class - Psalm 146:1-10 and Dramatic Reading of Isaiah 40:9-28 
Singing - So Will I - Hillsong United (Video on Screen) 
8th-12th Grade Class - Skit: “Amazing Creation” 
SEEDS - "The Name Game" 
Cornerstone - “Psalm 136” (vv 1-18, 21-26) from The Psalms in Worship 
                                                                                                   by Miller and Wyatt 
Christian Home Builders - Skit: "The World Is Sick" by June Krehbiel 

Singing - Touch the Earth Lightly #145 

Sharing Joys and Concerns 

Prayers of the People 

Announcements           

Benediction 

Singing – #847 You Shall Go Out With Joy     

Postlude    

http://www.edenmennonite.org/


Eden Mennonite Church Junior Sunday School Department 

Teacher & Helper list for 2022/23 

2s & 3s: 

 Linda Goering                                                            
 Al & Kathy Neufeld  
 Ashley Stucky 
 Jill Zerger 
 Helpers: Kathy Waltner, Deb Lichti 

PreK-K:  

 Amanda Harrison 

 Morgan Kaufman 

 Josh & Emily Regier 

 Carol Temple 

 Helpers: Britney Stos, Whitney Loganbill, 

Rashelle Schrag, Marge Goering, Cindy Bartell 

1st-2nd grade: 

 Berni Kaufman 

 Amy Krehbiel 

 Marcella Schrag 

 Kristen Stucky 

3rd-4th grade: 

 Becky King 

 Kyle & Robin Schrag 

 Laurie Schrag 

 Kristeen Thompson 

5th-7th grade: 

 Marcia Goering  

 Kyle Neufeld 

 Bruce & Pat Stucky 

 Katie Stucky 

 

8th-12 grade: 

 Wayne & Danielle 

Goering 

 Jean Regier 

 Ian & Shayna Smith

 
OUR FAITH COMMUNITY  

 
Nursery: Children’s Day                  June 11: Rashelle & Matt Schrag 
 
In case of a tornadic weather threat, you will be directed to move to one of the 
shelter areas: the hallways towards and the choir room, the bathrooms and bathroom 
entryway, the nursery and the Supply Room. Questions may be addressed to the 
church staff or ushers.  

Remember In Prayer 
 

Mabel Goering at Mercy Hospital 
Kenny Schrag at Mercy Hospital 
 
Western District Conference (WDC): Give thanks for WDC congregations 
hosting vacation Bible school and other summer programs for children and youth 
in their communities.   



 
There will be an elective Sunday School Class for all adults through the Summer. 
Renae Stucky will facilitate the discussion-based curriculum Seeking Peace 
Together, which uses the scripture passage and theme from that Sunday's worship 
service. All adults are welcome to join Renae in the Fellowship Hall classroom. 
 
Might you be interested in working with the website? We’re looking for a few people 
willing to learn about the Eden website and help keep it up-to-date. Contact the 
church office for more information.  
 
The Peace/Witness Commission invites the congregation to donate to the San 
Antonio Mennonite Church for their work with asylum seekers. The 
congregation operates a hospitality house for asylum seekers recently released 
from detention. It provides a place for immigrant families to rest, recover and receive 
support from a loving community while they discern their next steps. Families 
sometimes stay at the house for months. During that time, the church provides food, 
shelter, clothing and opportunities for mental and emotional healing. To donate to 
this project, please make your check to Eden Church (with San Antonio Mennonite 
in the memo line); take the check to the church office by June 5. The Peace/Witness 
Commission will send all donations, along with the $5,000 we received from Eden’s 
Endowment, to San Antonio Mennonite Church. 
 

 
Looking Ahead 
 

June 8:  Pastoral Search Committee at 7:00 PM at Eden Office  
 
Attendance Last Week:  Worship:126;  Zoom: 9;  SS:109;  Offering:  $10,500.00 
 

 

Eden Church Office Hours 
8:00 a.m. to Noon Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

Phone: 620-345-8320; Email: edenoffice@edenmennonite.org 
Check out our website at www.edenmennonite.org 

Like us on Facebook 
Lead Pastor, Derek King 
Cell Phone: 717-201-1147  

dking@edenmennonite.org (Day off: Friday) 
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